Institute of Asia,
USSR Academy of Sciences,

Armyanski, 2.
Moscow, USSR

30 January 1963.

Dear Mrs.Devika Rani Roerich,

It was very kind of you to send
us the newspaper material and the copy of Dr.Yuri N.Roerich's
speech. They are passed to Dr.Yuri Roerich's Cabinet.

We received many greetings on the oécasion of the six-
tieth anniversary of Dr.Yuri #,Roerich.%e sent letters of our

deepest thanks to everybody.

With our warm regards and best wishes to you and to
Svjatoslav N.Roerich.

Yours sincerely

Y. Ve Ganko

Devika Rani Roerich

¢/o Indian Bank Ltd.,
Infantry Road,Cantt.,
Bangalore (Mysore State)
S.India




